

## Dear friends of The Realm,

'Tis the fall of 1519 and time once again to gather friends and family at the annual Blaine Kigh School Madrigal Dinner, planned this year for December 6, 7, & 8. friday and Saturday performances will begin at 6:30 p.m. Sunday will begin at 5:00 p.m. The Lovely Queen (played by Madison Schmitt) and our Good King (played by Mate Robe) await thy presence! These grand festivities will take place in the Great Kall of Blaine Kigh School. As ye arrive, be prepared for a royal celebration, both in the culinary preparation and in the musical events of the evening!

'Tis our 23<sup>rd</sup> year of this magnificent feast! We would love to welcome our alumni home for a special Alumni Night on December 8<sup>th</sup> or any night. Please indicate that you are a former Madrigal Dinner cast member on your ticket order form!

## Psease plan to arrive at seast 20 minutes prior to the posted starting time so that ye might be properly greeted & seated!

The catered four course traditional feast will feature the "Royal Roasted Beast" so loved by our honored royalty, along with all the usual culinary fare fit only for the table of the King! Our Royal Jesters and Minstrels have quite a comedic act for our honored guests (We Wish You A Merry Christmas – by Andrew Rakerd). As always, a concert of our most beloved carols of the kingdom will be performed to end the evening. The Royal Court requests each of ye to make arrangements now for thy rightful place at this most important celebration!

The cost for the entire evening is but \$25.00 per ticket. <u>Ye may secure thy tickets by 1. attaining a Ticket Order form in the Bhs main office or music office or by downloading an order form from the Bhs choir website at blainechoir.net (available Nov. 1<sup>st</sup>) and 2. returning it to the proper address along with the proper funds. You can pay with credit card by ordering tickets at <u>bhsmadrigal2019.brownpapertickets.com</u>

If ye have any concerns, ye may call 763-506-6791 or email bhsmadrigaldinner@gmail.com for further instructions. Tables may be reserved for thy group, but do not delay, for seating is limited. Traditionally, Blaine Wanor fills fast with guest reservations! Confirmation letters will be mailed on November 30, 2019.</u>

We look forward with great anticipation to this evening spent with ye, while enjoying laughter, singing, excitement, good food, and magic all housed in a festive medieval setting!

Sincerely Yours,

Cory Westgard, Andrew Rakerd, Meckenna Woetzel, and Susan Zemlin, Directors